
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1872 

 

04 June 2018 

 

Ms  

Email: @googlemail.com 

 

Dear Ms  

 

Environmental Information Regulations Request Chemicals used on Grass 

Verges 

 

Thank you for your request as above.  I can advise that this function is not carried out 

by Derry City and Strabane District Council.  This function is undertaken by 

Department for Infrastructure Roads (DfI Roads).  Council has passed your message 

to Roads Western Division to investigate and respond. 

 

Any further queries relating to this matter should be directed to the following 

address: transportni.western@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk.   Alternatively you can 

complete an online report at: 

 

https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/services/roadside-grass-cutting-weeds-and-overgrown-

hedges-or-trees  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Information Management Support 

 

 

mailto:transportni.western@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk
https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/services/roadside-grass-cutting-weeds-and-overgrown-hedges-or-trees
https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/services/roadside-grass-cutting-weeds-and-overgrown-hedges-or-trees

